Bethel Island Municipal

Meeting Minutes

Improvement District

Regular Meeting of 12/12/19

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF

THE BETHEL ISLAND MUNICIPAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

BETHEL ISLAND, CALIFORNIA

3085 STONE ROAD

BETHEL ISLAND, CALIFORNIA

DATE:  DECEMBER 12, 2019
The Bethel Island Municipal Improvement District met in a special session located at 3085 Stone Road, Bethel Island, CA at 1:00 p.m.  Upon roll call, the following were found to be present: Directors: Anthony Berzinas Steve Lucas.  Attorney Dave Larsen and District Manager Regina Espinoza were also in attendance.  Directors Bruce Smith, Lisa Kirk, Bob Amrine were absent.
Director Berzinas stated that due to a lack of quorum, the meeting can not continue.  Director Berzinas and Director Lucas agreed to collaborate and advise to pay the bills, for the District to maintain its credit rating, and to call a special meeting as soon as possible.
BIMID Attorney David Larsen stated this will conclude the meeting, as this is as much as we can do without a quorum.  He realized that some of the audience was curious about Director Amrine’s status.  Director Amrine has been advised of his status pending a resolution of his case.

Due to lack of quorum, a motion was made by Director Berzinas and seconded by Director Lucas to adjourn the meeting until another meeting could be scheduled for a later time.
The meeting adjourned at 1:15pm.

Submitted by Denece Bixby, District Clerk

Board approved 1/9/20
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